
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

Holy	Communion	at	UCD	in	response	to	the	pandemic	
		
After	introducing	new	ways	to	conduct	a	service	of	Holy	Communion	safely	
under	the	Covid	restrictions,	we	have	updated	the	procedures	again	as	we	
move	to	one	Sunday	service:	
	
The	Minister	and	Stewards	will	continue	to	wear	a	visor/mask	and	gloves.		
Gluten	free	bread	is	brought	round	to	each	member	of	the	congregation	
and	is	placed	in	their	hands	at	arm’s	length.	The	congregation	waits	so	that	
everyone	can	eat	their	bread	at	the	same	time.	
	
The	Minister	and	Stewards	then	bring	wine	to	each	member	of	the	
congregation.	Again,	everyone	waits	so	that	the	whole	congregation	can	
drink	their	wine	at	the	same	time.	The	Stewards	come	round	after	the	final	
communion	prayer	to	collect	the	glasses.	
	
We	hope	that	you	will	all	find	this	an	acceptable	way	of	enabling	us	to	
celebrate	the	Lord’s	Supper	and	carry	out	His	instruction,	“Do	this	in	
remembrance	of	me.”	


